NOTICE OF COOPERATIVE PURCHASE

Pursuant to Idaho Code Section 67-2807, Canyon County hereby provides notice that it intends to
obtain by cooperative purchase a 2025 Kenworth T480 Water Truck, for use at the Pickles Butte
Sanitary Landfill. The cost of this truck will be $156,090.00. The Board of County Commissioners
gives notice that the cost of the truck is determined under the Sourcewell cooperative agreement
program, specifically contract # 032824-KTC. The Board intends to consider executing this
purchase after taking comment on the record on December 3, 2024 at 9:30 a.m., in the
Commissioners’ meeting room located on the first floor of the Canyon County Courthouse, 1115
Albany Street, Caldwell, Idaho, 83605. Written comments regarding such proposed cooperative
purchase may be directed to the Board at the same address.
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Commissioner Zach Brooks

ATTEST: RICK HOGABOAM, CLERK
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Deputy Clerk
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